
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:               Jeff Gilderson-Duwe 
 
FROM:         Libby Terrell 
 
DATE:          August 20, 2014  
 
SUBJECT:   July 2014 Staffing Changes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Madison Hodge resigned as Page in Technical Services effective July 3, 2014. 
 
Shay Mains was hired as Page in First Floor Public Services effective July 9, 2014. 
 
Char Ziebell was rehired as a non-benefited Seasonal/Temporary employee effective 
July 29, 2014. 

 
 


